Washington Township Civic Association, Inc.
Regular Meeting Minutes

October 10, 2007

Place: Washington Township Public Library Meeting Room

Agenda: Introductions and salute of the American flag

Meeting notes from last month’s monthly meeting were read by Dave Patterson, President of the
Washington Township Civic Association

Open discussion was held about the new Robbinsville Reporter
....Who...What...Where... When... Why
Township land development discussed....Shopping center zoning problems included

Unhappiness expressed in township meetings which are held during working hours....Evening
hours are preferred by the citizens so they can attend them.

Residents need and want answers to what’s going on in their community.
Our excellent local Fire Department gave a great educational presentation on fire safety in the
home. Steve Snout was the main presenter. He was accompanied by two other Firemen who

also participated.

The firemen also distributed fire alarms, courtesy of a grant for that purpose, to interested
attendees.

The Fire Department stressed the point that they would rather have us, as local residents, call
them even if they are not needed than not call them and then need them. (Better safe than sorry!)

They also said that they are there for us to call when we don’t know where else to turn. They
said they would also help us with information about where to get the help we need.

We thanked them for their professional and informative and friendly presentation!

The meeting was adjourned at about 9:30 P.M.

Notes taken by Mrs. Alana DuBois, Secretary, Washington Township Civic Association, Inc.



